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Comments: In my opinion, live-in cabins, except within privately owned inholdings, don't belong in designated

Wilderness Areas in the United States. 

 

The U.S. Forest Service should not change its policy and proceed in its phasing out of ANILCA cabins, as was

the original stated intent. These cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness, and simply should ultimately

be removed by hand tools and pack stock.  To alter this USFS policy would undermine ANILCA and the

Wilderness Act of 1964.  

 

Objectively, established residential structures don't belong in designated Wilderness and the Act's overarching

command is for humans to remain but mere visitors to these lands and leave only hoof and foot prints.


